
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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Contact:   Pat Markley 
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Pat.Markley@ocgov.com 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
  

DANA POINT HARBOR LAUNCH RAMP 
RENOVATION UNVEILING 

 
 

WHO: County of Orange, Dana Point Harbor Department; Supervisor Pat 
Bates; Dana Point Mayor Diane Harkey and David Johnson, Deputy 
Director of the California Dept. of Boating & Waterways  

 
WHAT: Dana Point Harbor Launch Ramp Renovation Unveiling Event 
 

Supervisor Pat Bates and other officials will be present to officially 
unveil the renovated Dana Point Harbor launch ramp in Dana Point.  
The launch ramp has been renovated with a new concrete surface, 
three new boarding floats and a water quality filter.  Boaters will have 
an improved launch ramp that will reduce boat launching congestion 
and protect harbor water quality.  Construction for the ramp 
improvements began in October 2006.  Work was completed June 
2007.  The project was funded with a $2.5 million grant from the 
California Department of Boating and Waterways. 

 
WHERE: Dana Point Harbor Launch Ramp is located at Embarcadero Place, 

Dana Point.  Enter Embarcadero Place from Dana Point Harbor Drive. 
 
WHEN: Friday, June 22, 2007 at 10:30 a.m.  The public is welcome. 
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